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Janet Donnelly <janedlee@aol.com> Tue, Sep 21, 2021 at 1:24 PM

To: CompPlan@washingtonny.org

As a resident of Mabbettsville | am concerned about the potential development of the Migdale property..Especially the
impact such development would have on our water supply..Years ago Wassaic Developmental Center planned to open a
day care center/ workshop in the Arrowsmith building across from Crescent Road ..where my house is located..They
tested the water supply by running water there for 24 hours..My parents well across from there ran dry during this
testing..Migdale would certainly have a much larger water demand than the Wassaic project needed.Hence,my major
concern. My parents house now currently contains three apartments that require water. Sincerely, Janet Donnelly
Cretella
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